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Cottonwood Ranch Community                                January  

NEW YEAR, NEW LANDSCAPER 

As of January 1st, McCoy Landscaping of Clarkdale will be our new  
landscaper.  Joshua Tree is no longer our landscaper.  Any questions, 
concerns or suggestions concerning landscaping should be directed to 
Jim Galbraith, our landscape committee chair.  Jim has put in many 
hours on the landscaping contract and has worked with both the old 
and new landscaper.  He has been a tremendous asset to the Ranch 
since taking over last February.  Jim, both boards want to pass along a 
great big thank you for all your hard work. Job well done. 

REMEMBER ANY TRIMMING OUTSIDE YOUR PROPERTY LINE REQUIRES  
AN APPROVED TRIMMING REQUEST. 

Beautiful scenery from Cottonwood Ranch Community 






